The Giddings News

September 5, 1941

ATTENTION, FARMERS

There will be a meeting of the Texas Farm Bureau Federation at Brenham Sept. 12 at 10 a.m. at the Court House. This meeting is being called by the president of the Bureau, Walter Hammond, who urges as many farm men and women as possible to attend. This meeting will be preparatory to the 1942 Farm Program.

Several cars of farmers are planning on attending from Lee County. Anyone needing transportation or has some room in his car should contact Adolph Umlang, Lincoln, Tex., Secretary-Treasurer of the Lee County Farm Bureau, or Jack Sloan, County Agent. Cars will leave from the County Agent's office at 9 A. M.